
 

 

From  Housemaster:  David Border 

          1 December 2017 

To: All boys and parents in Border’s House 

House Carol Service: Wednesday 13 December 6pm – 7.30pm 

I would like to invite you to attend a candlelit Border’s House Carol Service on Wednesday 
13 December. There will be drinks and mince pies in the Houseroom from 6pm before 
moving up to Chapel to begin the carol service at 6.45pm. The whole evening should be 
finished by 7.30pm to give you time to get to other arrangements if planned.  

The service is open to all boys and their families, and it would be fantastic if as many of you 
as possible can make it. The service will be taken by the chaplain, Revd Simon Steer, who 
is also a parent within the House and the Chapel will be candlelit. The hymns will be 
accompanied by a house pianist and the boys will be entertained in the Houseroom 
between the end of school and the service.  

I hope to see many of you there but would appreciate return of the slip below by 
Wednesday 6 December, to give some idea of how many mince pies and bottles of wine to 
order.  

I look forward to seeing you in festive mood!  

Yours  sincerely  

  
David Border – Housemaster 

david.border@abingdon.org.uk 

__________________________________________________________________________
     

Return slip:  

Border's House Drinks and Carol Service: Wednesday 13 December 2017  

Name of son ....................................................  

Number of people planning to attend ..............  


